
Owner Update 11/04/22 

 

In order to keep the remediation and renovation at the association running smoothly, 
any unit owner hiring their own contractor must have the contractor provide their 
license, insurance, and a list of what they intend to do and the timing to the Board. The 
Board can attempt to coordinate the work/timing between the unit owner contractors 
and the association on-site contractors. 
 
Unit owners and contractors are proceeding without knowing what our on-site 
contractors are doing and there have been conflicts. 
 
Thank you. 
 


